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PGL Liddington Residential Camp Friday 11th – Monday 14h October 2024 
 

18.10.2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As in previous years Elm Park School will be running a residential camp for the Year 6 children to PGL 
Liddington camp in October 2024. We have worked incredibly hard to try to keep the costs as low as 
possible.  Both PGL and our coach company have kindly agreed to match this year’s costings, which is 
incredibly kind of them.  A huge thank you to my admin team for their brilliant negotiation skills! 
 
October’s camp will be provided at a predicted cost of £240.00.   
 
This has been calculated as below per child: 
 
3 nights stay including meals: £180.00 
Additional half day activity:     £   17.50 
Administration fee:                  £   12.50 
Coach costs:                           £   30.00 
 
To keep the costs down, we have made the decision to not include bedding, meaning that the children 
will need to bring sleeping bags this year. 
 
To secure this booking we need to confirm places and pay a deposit for the 2024 camp as soon as 
possible. 
 
We do have a small budget to support families on low income and/or in receipt of pupil premium (free 
school meals and looked after children).  This could mean a reduced charge (subsidised place) to 
cover the cost of the activities.   
 
In order for us to book the camp and consider our budgetary requirements, please can you pay the 
deposit of £30 (non-refundable) no later than 9am on Thursday 30th November 2023, to be paid 
online through the SchoolMoney system.  It is essential that the deposit is paid by this time.  If we 
do not receive the deposit by 30th November then sadly, your child will not be able to go on 
the camp.  A monthly payment plan has been set up on school money, you will be required to make 
payments on a regular basis if you choose not to pay in full. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about the payment, please contact the school office by the 20th  
November 2023 so that this gives us time to work with you prior to the deposit deadline.  
 
Best regards 
 
Mrs Carol Bond 
Headteacher 
 


